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Comments: First off  I want to thank the men and women who have worked so hard on developing this plan.  I

live near the Crazy Mountains and worry about the increased numbers of people directed to our area with other

motorized areas closed. 

I favor restricting motorized to it's current size and highly favor wilderness access including the 4 major trails

along the west side of the mountains.  The Jun 4, 2019 article in the Billings Gazette: Guest opinion: Forest plan

threatens Crazy Mountains is very concerning. Is it true these trails are being destroyed?  

That's why we're asking the Forest Service to not expand mechanized and motorized travel in the Crazies. We

are also asking the agency to not allow mining, the building of any new roads, construction of any new energy or

utility corridors. We need to preserve our wild places.  I don't know many of the areas: Absoroka, Gallatin, Pryor

Mountains. etc.,  but believe the less we do (motorized or mining) the better for all of us and future generations.

 

Respectfully, Debbie

 


